
HELLGATE HONKER 
The Official Newsletter of the Missoula Hellgate Chapter of the MP&CAC 

P.O. Box 2102   Missoula, MT   59806 

President—Dave McIntosh     251-2790   Vice-President—Fred Williams   543-0934 

Secretary—Cathy Smyers   543-9775   Treasurer—Karen Winz   728-5174 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEXT MEETING--Monday, March 20, 2017  AMERICAN LEGION HALL   6:3O  
POTLUCK   

We had a GREAT turnout for our chili feed and the variety of chili was awesome.  
All of the extras were exceptional.  Everybody participating is what makes our 
club so special. 

The Mall car show is fast approaching.  Please contact Fred Williams to help set up 
or man the booth to show off our club. 

We had a great presentation by Greg Wood on the website that he has created for 
our state club and all of its members.  Thanks to Greg for this and hats off to a job 
well done.  The site will soon be “released” to the public. 

The state tours are fast approaching….do you have your reservations yet? 

Our meeting this month is the potluck hosted by the officers.   

Hope to see you Monday night 

 

Happy Anniversary:   Fred & Mary 

Williams 

Happy Birthday:  Maria Francis, 

Roy Kuntz, Vicki Ruffato, Cathy 

Smyers 
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